
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

    

February 27, 2025 

 

 

Corebridge Financial Institutional Services  

Attn: Ms. Shayla K. Bell 

Plan Termination Consultant 

2919 Allen Parkway 

10th Floor 

Houston, TX  77019 

 

Re: GA 58372 

 

Ms. Bell, 

 

Effective June 30, 2025, the Town of Lake Park, Florida is requesting to terminate 

both the Deferred Comp Plan (Plan 1) and the Pension Plan (Plan 2) from the above 

referenced group. 

 

The final contributions for Town employees will be provided for the period ending 

June 13, 2025, with a pay date of June 19, 2025. Additionally, Town contributions 

will be submitted no later than June 17, 2025. 

 

Should you have any questions and/or require additional information, please do not 

hesitate to contact me directly. 

Respectfully 

 

 

 

Barbara A. Gould 

Plan Administrator 

 

 

 

                               


